
 MINUTES OF THE TREASURY OVERSIGHT COMMITTEE 
 ORANGE COUNTY, CALIFORNIA 
 
 REGULAR MEETING 
 
 March 15, 2000 
 

A Regular Meeting of the Treasury Oversight Committee (TOC) was cancelled due to the 
lack of a quorum.  The next regular meeting will be held on May 24, 2000 in the Treasurer’s 
Office, Conference Room A, 3:00 p.m.  
 


